
Haney & Haney
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

SUITE 401 MINING EXCHANGE BUILDING

Colorado Springs, Colorado 
May 15, 1944

CORTLANO N. COOL

Miss Laura Gilpin
334 N. Belmont Ave.,
Wichita, Kansas

Dear Mrs. Gilpin:

We received your letter of May 1, 1944, regarding 
the payment of the mortgage on your Woodland Park property, 
and the cancelled note and Deed of Trust which were received 
later hy registered mail.

We should have a request for release from Mrs. 
Cowley, before presenting these papers to the Public Trustee 
of Teller County, but since we do not have Mrs. Cowley’s 
address, we are forwarding the cancelled note and Deed of 
Trust to the Public Trustee in Cripple Creek, with the hope 
that he will issue a release without the formality of a 
request. We should hear from him in a few days, and if 
he insists on a Request for Release, signed by Mrs. Cowley, 
we will prepare and send one to you to be forwarded to Mrs. 
Cowley.

Mr. Haney is out of the office and will not return 
for ten days or two weeks, but I will endeavor to secure and 
record this release for you with as little delay as possible.

Did Mrs. Cowley hold the abstract for this property, 
and was it returned to you.

Very truly yours,

HANEY & HANEY

Secretary


